
From: Jill Grant <Jill.Grant@Dal.Ca>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:25 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel; Minister of Communities, Culture & Heritage
Subject: Heritage act

I am writing to voice my concern over proposed amendments to the Heritage Act. Nova Scotia has established an
international reputation as a tourism destination in large part due to our valued and protected architectural heritage. At
present, this heritage is threatened by short-sighted redevelopment pressures. Anything that makes it easier to delist
properties or otherwise undermine the integrity of heritage districts will have negative long-term effects on the beauty
of our communities and our ability to tell future generations our own stories.
I urge the government to reconsider the proposed amendments.
Sincerely,

Jill Grant, School of Planning, Dalhousie University
Jill.Grant@dal.ca




